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Thank you! 

We have received a lovely message of thanks from the Rushcliffe Children's centre thanking us for all 

the donations they have received from our school community this year. 

Thanks to the generous donations from you all they have been able to support 59 families and 105 

children. 

Your kindness will make a difference to many children. 

Allergies 

Please can we remind all parents that within our school community there a number of children who 

have severe allergies, some requiring epi-pens.  

For this reason we are a nut-free school and appreciate your support with this.  

A parent contacted me this week on this subject and made a suggestion that if you give edible treats 

to be shared in class that you are mindful of the fact that children may have allergies. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Punctuality 

This is a gentle reminder that our school day starts promptly at 08:55am. The gates of the 

playground are open from 08:30am and staff are on site to supervise the children. The whistle is 

blown at 08:45am and children enter their classes from that time. We have a number of children 

who are regularly late and are therefore missing vital learning time. The education welfare officer 

monitors the registers for regular late arrivals. 

I would also like to remind you that the collection time is currently 15:10 for KS1 or 15:20 for KS2. If 

you cannot pick up your child at these times on a regular basis you will need to make provision with 

an after school club or other outside provider to look after your child. 

Advent Mass 

We celebrated our Advent mass this morning with Year 6 leading our liturgy. 

The singing was beautiful and the music was provided by our school band with the aid of Mrs Pearce. 



Father John reminded us to be the innkeeper and let Jesus into our hearts during Christmas. 

What a lovely message for us all.  

And Finally... 

I would like tot take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy, healthy and peaceful Christmas 

and New Year. Thank you for all your support and encouragement. Working with such caring and 

enthusiastic families is a great privilege and something I am immensely grateful for. 

I send my love and good wishes to you all abnd your families. 

Looking forward to seeing your all in 2022. 

Looking Ahead 

 

• 04.01.21 - First Day of Term 

• 07.01.21 - Talent Auditions 


